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Twitter 

Social Media: Twitter 

Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

Monday 21st October 

Parents Evening 4 - 6:30pm 

Wednesday 23rd October  

Parents Evening 4 - 6.30pm 

Thursday 24th October 

Year 1 Memorial Park Walk 

Friday 25th October 

Last day of half term 

Monday 4th November 

Back to school 

Thursday 7th November 

Prosepective Parent 
Meetings 9:30am & 1:30pm 

Thursday 7th November 

Reception & Year 1 Early 
Reading Parent Workshop 
5pm 

Dates for your diary 

 C6 Lydia 

C7 Paisley 

C8 Tyan-Lee 

C9 Hanasa & Baniaz 

C10 Ephraim 

C11 Devyam 

C12 Mariam & Paul 

C13 Karthik 

C14 Emily 

C16 Vlad & Jaimee 

C17 Alexandru 

C18 Freddie & Adwita 

C19 Micah & Roshna 

C20 Ibrahim 

C21 Ralph 

C22 Daisy W & Poppy 

C23 Salome 

SOAR Superstars 

A message from our Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Jacoby & Mrs Brown 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We have had a great week in school this week. Year 2 had an especially exciting 
WOW event celebrating their creative curriculum topic - All Around the World! 
They have been focusing on India and engaging in lots of wonderful opportunities 
such as food tasting, Indian dance and using VR headsets to explore India. They 
looked fantastic in their outfits too!  
 
We always love children visiting our leadership office with their books and we have 
had lots of them this week, excited to show us the fantastic progress they are 
making. Children and staff are looking forward to parents also sharing in the 
children’s successes and progress next week, during Parents’ Evenings. We hope to 
see you there!  
 
At Parents’ Evening, our governors will be available to chat to you if you are 
interested in finding out about being a parent governor for our school. We currently 
have 2 parent governor vacancies. Please also see the attached flyer for further 
information.  
 
As the weather turns wetter, please can I remind parents to ensure children bring 
coats to school. We have lots of children at the moment without coats at playtime.  
Thank you. 
 
Mrs Jacoby and Mrs Brown  

We have a lot of parents informing us that they are missing named items of their children’s 
clothing. We always endeavour to return named items to the correct owners if brought to the 

office or placed in lost property so please can you ensure that if your child brings home 
someone else’s property, that you return it to school to enable us to do this. Thank you 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

This week, Reception have been learning about people who help us and on 
Monday, we had the police come and visit us! We loved learning about the 
equipment they use and trying on their hats! 

This week Year 6 have been designing and       
creating steady hand games. They have thought 
carefully about their electricity science lessons 
and applied their knowledge to their games.  

Well done, Year 6! 
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